
 

On Tuesday 2nd January there will be a Trainmaster session at 

Parkwood Primary School 12.40-1.40. Tickets are £8 per child and 

includes one free adult. Additional adults are £5 each.  

All proceeds from ticket sales will go towards Mr Moir’s 

treatment. To book a place email kent@trainmaster.co.uk 

We build a huge track with lots of mechanical trains plus ride ons 

too! It would be good if you could join to support this worthwhile 

cause. Most children who attend are 2-6 but we have active 

babies and older players too.     

Thank you for your support!  
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